
 

 
 
We had a terrific day of sailing at Rosario.   The weather prediction was for top A rig wind strength from the SE which took 
us to Rosario as a favored location for this wind direction.   Upon arrival the wind was light, perhaps 1 mph from the North. 
  As our sailors dribbled in we decided to stay at Rosario.   After 2 races the wind came in from the SE and stayed that 
way until the last 2 races when It shifted back to the North.   A guess of our typical wind speed during the day was 3 mph. 
  Bright warm sunshine and lots of impressed visitors on the dock. 
 
I hope to see you Wednesday, but not Easter Sunday.   Julian 
 
HMS was not behaving but did produce the following scores - just not able to save file.   (Jean) 
 
Julian Lee      18 points 
Steve Young   24 points 
Bill Matheson  40 points 
Jack Pulliam   43 points 
Ray Fiedler     56 points 
 
 


